
Our contracted right-of-way clearing crew, Central Applicators, Inc., will be performing foliar 
applications along the right-of-way in the following townships: Duluth, Alden, Fairbanks, 
Bassett, and Pequaywan.  

 

Central Applicators, Inc. licensed applicators will be applying biodegradable Environmental 
Protection Agency approved herbicides along CLP's utility easement only where there are 
unwanted trees and brush. 

 

The service is essential for maintaining a safe and unobstructed utility right-of-way. This is part 
of CLP's ongoing integrated vegetation management program for delivering safe and reliable 
electrical service. Most importantly, this will provide unobstructed direct access for CLP linemen 
to restore your power safely and timely, in the event you experience a power outage. 

 

CLP is taking steps to reduce spraying and cut our spraying by five percent this year. If you have 
any concerns or prefer to opt-out of the upcoming applications, please call the CLP office at 
218.834.2226 or 800.580.5881. Line Clearing Policy II-13 is available on our website at 
www.clpower.com.  


